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Relocation of Yangon office and change of telephone number

  

From December 2020, the Yangon office has moved.

Therefore, we would like to inform you that the address and telephone number have been changed as follows.

Address: Address:

No.8, U Weikzar Street, Ward 7, Pazundaung Township, Yangon

TEL:

+95 (0) 9-776640078
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